
CLTA EMAIL BULLETIN DECEMBER 2010 
 
This is a message sent to members on the Corporate Law Teachers Association mail 
list. If you do not wish to receive our communications, please “unsubscribe” at 
cltawebadmin@gmail.com. 
 
Feel free to distribute this email to other academics you think may be interested. 
Membership is free – email  cltawebadmin@gmail.com to join. 
 
A couple of news items: 
 
1. 2011 Annual conference February 6 – 8, 2011 – AB STRACTS EXTENDED TO 
FRIDAY 17TH DECEMBER & REGISTRATIONS REQUIRED 
The CLTA Conference will be hosted by the Law School, QUT, in Brisbane Australia.  
The link to the Law School website is here. 
 
2. History of corporate law project CCLSR  
The University of Melbourne’s Centre for Corporate Law and Securities Regulation 
has recently created a new section of the Centre for Corporate Law website that 
deals with the history of Australian corporate law. This new section of the website 
provides links to key documents in the history of Australian corporate law. It also 
includes relevant UK documents. The objective is to provide a valuable resource for 
those researching Australian corporate law.  
 
The Centre has kindly passed on the link to CLTA members: the link is: 
 
http://cclsr.law.unimelb.edu.au/go/history-of-australian-corporate-law-/index.cfm 
 
 
3. Conference bursary for research higher degree st udents  
If you are supervising a student who you feel is ready to present their research paper 
at the conference, please consider nominating your student for the travel bursary. 
Please send the CLTA executive committee cltawbadmin@gmail.com  a brief email 
regarding the candidate’s research work and the reason for your nomination. If you 
would like to discuss this, please feel free to contact me direct 02 6125 6755.  
 
The committee reserves the right not to make any award of a travel bursary. 
 
4. Associate Professor John Lessing  
Please note that on behalf of the membership I wrote a letter of condolence to John’s 
family, including a tribute written by Prof Paul Redmond. I thank Paul for putting into 
words so eloquently the feelings of the profession and members is losing John as a 
colleague. In due course I will post this to the CLTA website.  
 
5. Festive season  
To all members and their families, please take some time to relax and refresh with 
your loved ones over the holiday season and take care. 
 
Regards,  
Ellie (president) CLTA 

 
 

 


